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Huge Success

Weekly Bulletin: December 21, 2023

*Schedule subject to change*
Sports schedule updates can be found at:

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511
Thursday, December 21, 2023
Class Colors Day 8:00 am
Student Council Activity Day 11:30 am
GJV Basketball v/s Worcester 5:30 pm
GV Basketball v/s Worcester 7:00 pm
Friday, December 22, 2023 – Monday, January 1, 2023
School Closed - Winter Recess
Wednesday, December 27, 2023
BJV Basketball @ Northville 2:30 pm
Thursday, December 28, 2023
BJV Basketball @ TBD
Wednesday, January 3, 2024
BM Basketball v/s Morris 5:30 pm
GM Basketball v/s Morris 6:45 pm
GJV Basketball @ Franklin 5:30 pm
GV Basketball @ Franklin 7:00 pm
Thursday, January 4, 2024
BJV Basketball v/s Middleburgh 5:30 pm
BV Basketball v/s Middleburgh 7:00 pm
Saturday, January 6, 2024
BM Basketball @ Worcester 10:00 am
GM Basketball @ Worcester 11:30 am
Monday, January 8, 2024
GV Basketball @ Middleburgh 5:30 pm
GJV Basketball v/s Schoharie 5:30 pm
Tuesday, January 9, 2024
SSCS Spelling Bee - Auditorium 8:15 am
GM Basketball v/s Worcester 5:00 pm
BM Basketball v/s Worcester 6:30 pm
BJV Basketball @ Edmeston 5:30 pm
BV Basketball @ Edmeston 7:00 pm
Wednesday, January 10, 2024
Head Start Committee Meeting – DCR 9:30 am
GJV Basketball v/s Edmeston 5:30 pm
GV Basketball v/s Edmeston 7:00 pm
Thursday, January 11, 2024
BM Basketball v/s CVS 4:30 pm
GM Basketball v/s CVS 6:00 pm
BV Basketball @ GMU 7:00 pm
Friday, January 12, 2024
GJV Basketball v/s GMU 5:30 pm
BV Basketball @ Loudonville Christian 7:00 pm
GV Basketball v/s GMU 7:00 pm

Principal’s Message

As we enter break, please use this time to refocus
on and develop renewed goals, while recognizing
all we have to be grateful for. The first half of the
second quarter just passed, so when students
return in the New Year, the end of the second
quarter will be upon us. We hope you use this
holiday recess to engage with loved ones in a
variety of ways!

Student Focus

Dear Families,

This week we reviewed various character
strengths. We reminded our students that they are
uniquely made with many character strengths,
which grow in direct proportion to how they use
these strengths to enrich the lives of others.

Thank you for encouraging each other, and please
continue this life-long work into 2024 and
beyond.

Sincerely,

Mr. Yorke

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511


Playground Access While School Programs
Are In Session
For the safety of our students, the School
Playground is closed to the public during school
hours 7:30AM-5:00PM Monday through Friday
when school is in session.

Visitor passes are available at the Front Desk
upon administrative approval.

Winter Recess Preparedness
Now that our weather is colder, a reminder to K-5
parents and students to make sure they are
prepared for outdoor recess time. (Snow boots,
snow pants, hats, gloves/mittens and warm
coats.) Please make sure your K-5 child has
warm weather attire each day to go outside so
they can participate in recess.

Help our school earn classroom equipment by shopping
at Price Chopper for all your holiday essentials!

Simply enroll your AdvantEdge Card, shop and our
school will earn credit towards classroom equipment, all
donated by Price Chopper!

Enroll at https://rewards.pricechopper.com/. Our school
code is: 16850.

Share this post to get family, friends and neighbors to
sign up, too. The more supporters we have, the more
opportunities our school has to earn points when they
shop! Thank you.

Community Focus
A service to the Sharon Springs Community

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a
service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified
ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted
ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only
be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our
students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs
community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.


